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April 6, 2017 

 

To Whom It May Concern; 

 

Imagine having the opportunity to enjoy great music, increase awareness of your business and help hundreds of 

men and women recover from substance abuse to lead sober, productive lives! You can achieve all of the above 

simply by becoming a sponsor of Serenity House’s “Concert Under the Stars”.   

 

The event will take place on Saturday, August 5, 2017 at the DeKalb Outdoor Theater in Auburn.  Our goal is 
to raise $15,000 to underwrite Serenity’s House’s programs and services.  The event details are listed 
below: 
 

Where:                                     301 S. Center St. Auburn, IN. 
Date:                                         Saturday, August 5, 2017 
Time:                                       Gates open @ 4:00 p.m. / band  starts @7:00 pm 
Feature act:_______________  Todd Allen Herendeen  
Silent Auction:__________ _  4:00-9:00 p.m.   
Admission:_________________FREE--- GOODWILL DONATIONS ACCEPTED                       

  

There are many different ways you can participate in this fun event including concert 

sponsorships or donating an item or two for our silent auction.  Sponsorships levels are attached. 

 
Serenity House Inc., a 501(c)3 organization, operates six alcohol and drug abuse residential recovery homes in 

Northern Indiana. Founded in 1994, we have helped over a thousand men and women recover from alcoholism 

and drug addiction. The elements of our program are based entirely on the principles, practice, and theory of 12-

step recovery. All Serenity House facilities and all our resources are dedicated to the concept that, with the help 

of other recovering people, men and women can achieve lasting sobriety with a quality of life they never 

imagined possible. 

 

We hope to add you to our list of supporters. If you have any questions or need more information, please contact 

me at (260) 927-8902 or by email at serenityhouseinc@gmail.com.   

 

Thank you, in advance, for your support. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Steve Smith 

Executive Director 
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